
Join us for Project Andrew
Young Men's Evening of Discernment with Fr. Chris Bethge 

Blessed Sacrament Church,  May 22, 2022 at 4:00 P.M. 

198 Euclid Avenue, Brooklyn Ph: 718-827-1200

www.brooklynpriests.org 

Project Andrew is an 
opportunity for young men 
(high school age and older) 
to learn more about the 
priesthood. Join bishops, 
priests, and seminarians 
from the Diocese of 
Brooklyn with Vocation 
Director, Fr. Chris Bethge,
for an evening of prayer, 
dinner, and conversation.

Is your heart touched to 
follow after Christ?

http://www.brooklynpriests.org/



